
  

regarding each of the points discussed in the letter.  

submitted to the UA Board of Regents (BoR) on 28 February 2018 for consideration at the 1-2 

March 2018 full UA BoR meeting and was acknowledged received by the BoR at 4:48 p.m. on 2 

March 2018.  President Johnsen’s request for feedback was delivered to the UAS Chancellor’s 



apprehension with the changes proposed for education programs across UA and cites the letter 

from Dr. Buzby as a comprehensive summary of our concerns. The UA Faculty Alliance 

requests that UA President James R. Johnsen and the UA Board of Regents address each of the 

concerns expressed in the f0la rs the le.essed in 
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